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More than ever it is important to abide by the present land use laws, which were 

decided by an arduous process with full consideration of the land and the people.  

Continual push by individuals and/or developers to skirt these laws erodes trust and 

confidence in laws themselves and the lawmakers, We currently have enough empty 

land within the urban reserves that meets the needs for building of affordable housing 

that is near established infrastructure that neighborhoods need.  I encourage this 

committee to vote NO on SB 1051. 


